
From: Pierre Lessard [mailto:unclepierre@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 8:26 PM 
To: Jim Wheeler <jwheeler@berlinnh.gov> 
Cc: Lucie Remillard <LRemillard@CASANH.ORG>; Lucie Remillard <lucieremillard@gmail.com>; PAMELA 
Berlin Community Development LAFLAMME <plaflamme@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: Official Request to Berlin City Council - - - - - if I may be so bold 

 

The only "eight hours per business day"  school zone I have ever seen is on Route 16 in 
front of Brown School.   Most are 7:00 AM-to-9:00 AM and then 2:00 PM -to- 4:00 
PM.  Perhaps you folks should put a flashing amber light at the North end and at the 
South end of this school zone. power lines are readily available or 18" by 24" solar 
panels on top of each sign post would generate enough power to run timers and 
signals. 
 
Seems to me like this would be a small investment to safeguard students.   
 
If you want me to present this to the City Council I would be happy to do so.  If you want 
me to shut up, I can do that too.  Awaiting your response. 
  
Pierre A. Lessard 
 
"You're either part of the solution or part of the problem." 
Eldridge Cleaver, 1968 
 
 
72 Elm St 
Berlin NH 03570 
 
          & 
 
102 South Willomet Ave. 
Dallas, TX 75208 
cell 214.679.8154 
unclepierre@yahoo.com 
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